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Chief Joseph R. Hoebeke wishes to thank the members of the public who participated in the
Hollis Police Department's 2021 Community Survey on Public Safety and Law Enforcement.
The anonymous survey, which contained questions relative to community, safety, procedural
justice, performance, and contact and satisfaction, was available between September 27, 2021,
and October 31, 2021.

As with the previous survey conducted in 2018, Chief Hoebeke views the survey as a tool to
assist us in improving the level of services in which the agency provides to the community. The
Chief also wishes to express his appreciation for all of the positive feedback received from the
community and the high satisfaction with the performance of the Hollis Police Department.

The critical feedback provided during this survey is another tool for the Hollis Police Department
to identify and address any shortcomings as viewed by members of the community. By
knowing and understanding this, the Hollis Police Department will be able to make better
informed decisions as it relates to to any changes to departmental operations in an effort to
better serve our safe and thriving community.

The survey results can be viewed on the Hollis Police Department's website, located at the
following link:

www.hollisnh.org/police
Chief Hoebeke encourages members of the public to contact him to provide any feedback

throughout the year by using the "Contact Us" link on our website, or by calling the main phone
number for the Police Department.



